

Whitnel Elementary School 1425 Berkley St SW, Lenoir, NC 28645 Phone: (828) 728-6423 Fax: (828) 728-2204

Chad Smith, Principal-chsmith@caldwellschools.com
Chrissy Byerly, Assistant Principal-chbyerly@caldwellschools.com

Whitnel Elementary Title I Program and Family Engagement

August 24, 2023
Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits as we begin the 23-24 school year!

Whitnel Elementary School receives additional funding due to being a Title I school. Title I is a federally funded program that aims to provide additional support to schools with high numbers of students from low-income families. Its primary goal is to help students achieve academic success by providing resources that enhance their learning experience. We are proud to be a Title I school and believe that this program greatly benefits our students and their families.

One of the key components of the Title I program is family engagement. We believe that when parents and guardians are actively involved in their child's education, it significantly contributes to their academic growth and success. We encourage you to take advantage of the various opportunities for involvement, including:

- **Parent-Teacher Conferences: Regular conferences provide a chance for you to discuss your child's progress, strengths, and areas for improvement with their teachers.
- **Volunteer Opportunities: Your time and expertise can make a difference in our school community. Whether it's assisting in classrooms, participating in school events, or joining the Parent-Teacher Organization (PTO), your involvement is highly appreciated.
- **Home Learning Support: We will provide resources and strategies that you can use at home to reinforce classroom learning. Your involvement in your child's homework and assignments can foster a positive attitude toward education.
- **Feedback and Communication: Your input is essential to us. Feel free to share your suggestions, concerns, or ideas about how we can improve our school's programs and services.

We believe that a strong partnership between home and school is crucial for the success of our students. Together, we can create a supportive and nurturing environment that fosters academic achievement, personal growth, and a love for learning.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to us if you have any questions or need further information about the Title I program or family engagement opportunities. We are committed to working collaboratively with you to ensure the best possible educational experience for your child. Thank you for your ongoing support and dedication to your child's education.

Sincerely,

Chad Smith
Principal of Whitnel Elementary School